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April 7, 2015

TO: Board of Control

FROM; Nicholas A. Wren
Director of Public Service

SUBJECT: Bids for the S.R. 59, Adaline Dr. Water Trunk Line Replacement Project

On March 31, 2015, bids were opened for the S.R. 59, Adaline Dr. Water Trunk Line
Replacement Project.

Gerald Dolson, Project Engineer, has reviewed the bids and is recommending the award be
given to the lowest, most responsive, and responsible bidder, Lockhart Concrete Co., in the
amount of $1,233,135.00, and allowing a 10% contingency bringing the total to $1,356,448.50.
This project is 100% OPWC funded, with a 0% loan.

Your consideration of this award would be appreciated.

Sincerely,

o

Nicholas A. Wren
Director of Public Service
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